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PRESS-RELEASE  

Nurturing Future Leadership Program Successfully Concludes at IIT (ISM) Dhanbad 

The Nurturing Future Leadership Program, a flagship initiative under the Ministry of Education’s Malaviya 

Mission Teacher Training Programme (MMTTP), concluded successfully at the Indian Institute of Technology 

(Indian School of Mines), Dhanbad. Organized by the MMTT Centre at IIT (ISM) Dhanbad, the program 

aimed at fostering leadership skills among faculty members from diverse higher education institutions across 

India, including Banaras Hindu University (BHU) Varanasi, Central University of Kashmir, Central Sanskrit 

University, IIT (BHU) Varanasi, Kazi Nazrul University, and Sido Kanhu Murmu University, Dumka, among 

others. 

The program was meticulously designed to align with the objectives of the National Education Policy (NEP), 

with a particular emphasis on leadership development and capacity-building for higher education institutions 

(HEIs). By equipping faculty members with the necessary skills and insights, the program sought to empower 

them to drive creative transformation within their institutions. 

The event was graced by the Honourable Chief Guest, Prof. Somnath Chattopadhyaya, whose inspiring address 

left a lasting impact on the participants. His insights into leadership in higher education resonated deeply with 

the attendees and reinforced the importance of strategic thinking and innovation in academic leadership. 

Prof. Mrinalini Pandey, Programme Director of MMTTC, expressed her heartfelt gratitude to all stakeholders 

who contributed to the success of the program. She extended special recognition to the esteemed resource 

persons whose engaging sessions provided invaluable perspectives and practical strategies for leadership 

development. 

The seamless execution of the program was made possible through the diligent efforts of the organizing 

committee members as their dedication ensured a well-structured and impactful learning experience for all 

participants. 

As the program concludes, participants are encouraged to apply the knowledge and skills acquired, fostering 

innovation and leadership in their respective institutions. The relationships and networks built during the 

program are expected to further collaboration and excellence in the higher education sector. 
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